From the president’s desk...
Greetings fellow PMIGL members!!

As Oscar Wilde said, "And all at once, summer collapsed into fall." We have officially welcomed
the season of fabulous colors and pumpkins. Summer just flew by us.

As a chapter, we had a couple of big hit events during this season...our annual golf outing and
the workshop conducted by renowned Networking Guru, Michael Hughes.

Just like we are all planning and getting ready for the upcoming cold and snow season, we at
PMIGL are also preparing for a change at the Board level. | am happy to announce that Michele
Patera, the current VP of Administration, has been elected as the President-Elect for the year
2022. Michele is a thoroughbred professional with an unwavering commitment to volunteering.
Elections are underway for the VP positions that will become vacant next year. Please do not
forget to vote using the information emailed to you previously.

You spoke and we listened...from the results of the In-person VS Virtual Survey conducted last
month, Virtual Events was overwhelmingly your preference. So the Professional Development

Day (PDD) and the remaining Dinner meeting or 2021 will be virtual.

Please stay tuned for registration information for the PDD event. Additionally, try out our free
access to ProjectBites.com.

We are constantly striving to provide value to your membership. As always, my only ask of you,
the ambassadors of the chapter, is to please renew your membership if you have not already
done so and also to encourage your friends and acquaintances to become members if they are
not.

Please also consider volunteering at your convenience. We are always in need of volunteers.

Until next time...

Raj Sivakumar, MS PMP SCPM ITIL, PMIGL President



